61 Handsworth Road
London
N17 6DB

24 February 2006

Dear Sir/Madam,

I understand that an application for a premises licence has been made for
the premises at 209-211 Philip Lane.

I understand that the terms of the licence are for the supply of alcohol for
consumption on the premises, provision of regulated entertainment
comprising films, indoor sporting events and recorded music, and the
provision of late night refreshment after 23.30.

I wish to object to the granting of such a licence on the following grounds:

L

There are three public houses, namely The Lord Palmerston, The Botany
Bay and the Black Boy all within a quarter of a mile stretch either side of
these premises. There is therefore no further need of somewhere selling
alcohol throughout the day and evening.

This is a quiet residential area and to have a business supplying aicohol
and food until midnight from Sunday to Thursday and until lam. on
Saturdays and Sundays is unnecessary and undesirable. It is likely to
result in disturbances in the area at unsociable times.

There are plenty of facilities supplying these commodities in the
surrounding areas e.g. West Green Road, Green Lanes, Wood Green,
Tottenham High Road. There is no need for an additional outlet of this
kind in this area.

Yours sincerely,

Catherine Collingborn



